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Friday 9th July 2021 

European Championships Final – England vs Italy 
Dear parents and carers,  
 

On Monday 12th July, in the hope that the result of the Euro final goes the way we would like it to, we 

will allow children to come into school wearing white and red or their supportive colours of the National 

Football Team.   Obviously, this won’t be the case if we are unsuccessful but let’s be positive and have some 

hope or belief for a change! 
 

We know that it is highly likely that some children will be extremely tired on the Monday morning. I am sure 

that a few parents maybe a little weary too!   Hopefully everyone has a great time and enjoys the game safely. 
 

Our school will be open at the normal time on Monday and our staff will all be ready and waiting as ever.  We 

hope that the children will also be punctual and whilst they may struggle to get out of bed … they are all 

resilient little kingedwinners and I am sure they can manage it. Perhaps they can simply go to bed a little earlier 

on the Monday evening after all of the excitement.  
 

We really want the children to come into school at the normal time on Monday and have a great day 

reflecting on the ‘dare I say it’……success of our team.    
 

Some parents have asked if we can simply have a half day or close registers late on the Monday.  We 

understand the reason behind this request but must point out that many families have no option for childcare 

and simply have to be at work on Monday regardless of any big sporting occasion.  
 

We also feel that the children benefit from the expectation of getting up early and going to school after such 

an event.  Of course, we will be mindful of the late night they have all had and in all likelihood we will provide 

some more relaxed learning activities to start the week off.  
 

Fingers crossed everyone.  I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I see the children in their England 

colours on Monday! 
 

Kind regards, 

Mr Callaghan-Wetton  
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